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To Whom it may Concern

I am writing to say that | trust the present enquiry being implemented will

address the issues of "end-of-life" in a really caring manner.

There seems to be much greater emphasis needed on giving tender, loving care to
those who suffer at this time. Not all palliative care is totally caring. True

concern shown goes a long way to giving peace of mind to the recipient. To

offer cessation of life, euthanasia, is not the prerogative of human beings.

Please tread with much caution. Laws can be misread or misused.

Sincerely

Mrs Gwen Simmons






